
MARITIME ADVISORY BOARD 
THE CITY OF ANNAPOLIS 

October 20, 2021 

VIA EMAIL ATTACHMENT AND U. S. MAIL 

Cynthia Reuter, Legislative and Policy Analyst 
City of Annapolis Office of Law 
160 Duke of Gloucester Street 
Annapolis, MD 21401 

I 

\ 

I 
I MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401 
(410) 263-7940 

Re: Committee & Commission Referral Action Report - 0-25-21 

Dear Ms. Lee: 

cc: 

Enclosed is the orignial Committee & Commission Referral Action Report for 0-39-22. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Very t1ly yours, 

Members, Maritime Advisory Board (via email attachment only) 
Ald. Elly Tierney (via email attachment only) 
Ald. Rob Savidge (via email attachment only) 
Ald. Ross Arnett (via email attachment only) 
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